
 

 

PUBLIC NOTICE  

 

CLARK COUNTY COMMUNITY DEVELOPMENT BLOCK GRANT (CDBG)  

 

5th SUBSTANTIAL AMENDMENT TO THE 2020-2024 CONSOLIDATED PLAN AND  

THE 2024 HUD ANNUAL ACTION PLAN 

 

Clark County proposes to reallocate from unobligated/de-obligated CDBG program and 

administrative funds the sum of $7,800,000 to the SafeNest One Safe Place project which is an 

approved project in the FY2020-2024 Capital Improvement Plan.   

 

The funding will be used by SafeNest to acquire land and building for programs delivering holistic 

services to survivors of domestic and sexual abuse and those in immediate danger or fleeing 

harmful situations. The services will include access to advocacy via hotline and in-person, 

emergency shelter, housing resources, and support with long-term solutions such as temporary and 

extended protection orders, counselling, food pantry, workforce development, law enforcement, 

and relocation assistance.  

 

Consistent with the Citizens’ Participation Plan, the proposal is now being submitted for public 

comments. Comments should be sent in writing to CRMInfo@ClarkCountyNV.Gov or mailed to 

1600 Pinto Lane, Las Vegas, NV 89106 and will be accepted until 5:30PM on January 22, 2025.    

 

Once approved, the 2020-2024 Consolidated Plan and 2024 Annual Action Plan will be amended 

to reflect this allocation and submitted to HUD.  

 

 

 

PUBLIC COMMENT 

 

The 5th Substantial Amendment to the 2020-2024 Consolidated Plan and the 2024 HUD Annual 

Action Plan was posted for a 15-day public comment period in the Las Vegas Review Journal 

and El Mundo on January 7, 2025. 
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